

State of Utah

GOVERNOR'S OFFICE OF PLANNING AND BUDGET

Michael O. Leavitt Lynne N. Koga, CPA Brad T. Barber

116 State Capitol Salt Lake City, Utah 84114 (801) 538-1027 Fax: (801) 538-1547



May 9, 1994

Dr. H. Tracy Hall 1711 North Lambert lane Provo, Utah 84604

Dear Dr. Hall,

It is with great pleasure that I am writing to notify you that you have been selected as a recipient of the "1994 Governor's Medal for Science and Technology Award." I congratulate you on your achievements resulting in this recognition.

You and your partner are invited as our guests to join Governor Leavitt at a luncheon given in honor of this year's recipients on Wednesday, June 1, 1994. The luncheon will be held at noon at the McCune Mansion, 200 North Main Street, Salt Lake City, Utah. Please RSVP to Ann Rosser, 538-1549 at your earliest convenience.

Once again, congratulations and thank you for your outstanding contribution to Science and Technology in the State of Utah. I am looking forward to seeing you at this most enjoyable event.

Sincerely

Suzanne Winters, Ph.D. State Science Advisor

SW/ar